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6/30/2025

Chief Tyrone Collington, Sr.
Chief of Police

Bladensburg Police Department
4910 Tilden Road

Bladensburg, MD 20710-1247

RE: 2025-WA-0004
Dear Chief Tyrone Collington, Sr.:

The Governor's Office of Crime Prevention and Policy (GOCPP) recently reviewed your SFY26
Warrant Apprehension and Absconding Grant (WAAG) grant application request for funding in FY2026.
It gives me great pleasure to inform you that your request for FY26 Bladensburg Warrant Reduction
Program will be funded in the amount of $30,000. We anticipate that the award packages will be mailed
no later than 7/4/2025. In the meantime, please accept this letter as notice of our intent to fund your
program for the award period of 7/1/2025-6/30/2026.

Should you have any questions relating to the information provided, please contact Tabitha Wilson at
410-697-9344 or via email at Tabitha. Wilson@maryland.gov.

Thank you for your continued efforts and commitment on behalf of safer communities.
Sincerely,

Tabitha Wilson

Program Funding Manager

cc: John O'Connor Vito Tinelli
Matika Palmer

100 Community PI. - Crownsville, MD 21032
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